
 
 

Professional Notice 
To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  December 11, 2020 

Re:  Mifegymiso Coverage   

 

The NSCP has heard that some patients have been told by their pharmacy that they must pay for Mifegymiso. 
This has resulted in some patients not obtaining the medication within the required timeframe to have a medical 
abortion. As outlined in the Pharmacare Pharmacy Guide, Mifegymiso is covered for all women in Nova Scotia 
with a valid health card number.  

It is important that pharmacy managers ensure that all dispensary staff are aware of this provincial coverage. 

https://novascotia.ca/dhw/pharmacare/documents/Pharmacy-Guide.pdf
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